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Dear parents/carers,

This week has been a week of books and sport! World Book Day yesterday
was wonderful. The children and staff looked amazing in their costumes and
we were thrilled to see so many parents stay and take part in the stay and
read activities. After parents left school, the reading and fun continued with
more activities, drop everything and read sessions as well as a special
assembly! We’ve also hosted an inter school cross country competition this
week for year 5 and 6 children from local schools. Well done to everyone
who took part.

We have noticed that there are a few parents dropping off or collecting from
the school car park. The carpark is reserved for those with a disabled badge
and staff only. This is for the safety of the children and staff.

HAPPY

HORLD BOOK DAY
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Chris Adlington

Principal

Red Nose Day

On Friday 15t March, children can come into school wearing something red
along with their school uniform. Please make donations to comic relief by
following the link https://shorturl.at/fsA39

Taylor Wimpey Competition

Taylor Wimpey have launched a competition for children at Cledford! Please see
the attached document for more information, there is a £50 voucher for the
winner. Good luck, everyone!

0Odd socks day
On Thursday 215t March children can come into school wearing odd socks to

raise awareness and for a donation for Downs Syndrome awareness day. Please
make any donations on the link below:
Donate here

School dinners
Next week we are on week 2 of our school menu.

Merits EYFS News

1 Mrs Higgins — Lilly-Jane A, for super work learning and remembering all
the ways of making 6!

2 Miss Parton — Timmy V, for writing a super sentence and spelling all
tricky words correctly.

3 Miss Addis — Thomas P, for his positive and enthusiastic attitude as he
came into the classroom this week.

4 Mrs Giblin — Willow L, for great concentration in computing!

5 Mrs Appleton/Mrs Peters — Serena C, for remembering and using key
vocabulary in our DT project.

6 Miss Hext — Sophia H, for showing outstanding effort, enthusiasm and
resilience in all subjects this week. Keep it up, Sophia!

7 Mr Varnom — Thomas T, for his continuous enthusiasm in every lesson
and for remembering the sticky knowledge in previous units of work.
Amazing!

8 Miss Gee — Alice H, for creating a beautiful book cover during our World
Book Day activities.

9 Miss Platt — Frankie M, for his superb slingshot car. He showed true
resilience during the making stage.

10 Mrs Phillipson - Ethan B, for working really hard to keep up and get all
his work done in lessons.

11 Mr Gill = Johnny C, he has shown a much-improved attitude towards his
learning this week. Keep it up, Johnny!

12 Mrs Marsland — Aimee Z, for her detailed sketching and shading of the
anatomy in the style of Leonardo da Vinci.

13 Miss Wagstaff/Mrs Lester — Finlay D, for being a super geographer!

Dates for your diar

Wednesday 13t March (12.45pm) — Class 8 (Miss Gee) family lunch
Thursday 14t March (12.45pm) — Class 9 (Miss Platt) family lunch
Friday 15t March — Comic relief — wear something red!

Tuesday 19t March — PTFA Easter bingo

Wednesday 20t March — PTFA Easter bingo

Wednesday 20t March — EYFS forest school parent invitation
Thursday 215t March — Wear odd socks (World Down Syndrome Day)
Wednesday 27t March (10am) — Easter service

Thursday 28t March — SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM

Monday 15t April — SCHOOL OPENS

Thursday 18t April — EYFS Stay and get Creative

Wednesday 15t May — EYFS forest school parent session
Wednesday 15t May — Year 2 parent residential meeting

Monday 6 May — BANK HOLIDAY — school closed

Friday 10t May — EYFS reading breakfast

W/C Monday 13t May — Year 6 SATS week

We have been on a journey by train this week. The children have
enjoyed making 'train' music, creating trains from cardboard
boxes, writing about the journey, finding out more about numbers
6,7 and 8 and learning about how a steam train works.

World Book Day was great fun! Thank you for the fantastic ideas
and costumes. We hope you enjoyed visiting the classroom. We
have collected lots of words. We will be introducing 'word of the
day' next week. Please do ask your child about this and see if they
can tell you the new word and what it means. (This week they have
learned mare, gaggle and foal).

We are off to Delamere Forest on Friday!

Please check the original letter for more information about what
the children will need. In previous years we have had snow, rain,
sun and everything in between so please dress your child in
appropriate clothes. If there are any questions please speak to
your class teacher. Any child not joining us on the trip will be
spending the day in another class. We will provide some activities
for them to complete.

We hope you have a lovely weekend
The EYFS team

Attendance

Attendance
Ladder

CLASS OF THE WEEK
Class 2 Miss Parton — 100%
WHOLE SCHOOL WEEK: 94.6%
WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR: 94.7%

Class 1=93.9% Class 7 = 96.6%

Equates To:

« 98% »

Class 2=100% Class 8 =97.2%

Class 3= 94.2% Class 9= 97.0%
Class 4=91.8% Class 10=91.2%
Class 5=97.7% Class 11=87.1%

Class 6 =98.1% Class 12=98%

Class 13= 88.5%




